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I thank you for the kindness and affection which you have shown by coming here to meet me. Life
is a journey, a long journey, but a journey which we cannot make by ourselves. We need to walk
together with our brothers and sisters in the presence of God. So I thank you for this gesture of
walking together in the presence of God: that is what God asked of Abraham. We are brothers and
sisters. Let us acknowledge one another as brothers and sisters, and walk together. May the Lord
bless you. And please, pray for me. Thank you!
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